
         Approved 

 
September 25, 2008   Mason Planning Board 

In attendance:  Mark McDonald (chair), Pam Lassen, Chris Guiry (ex-o) , Linda Cotter-
Cranston (alternate), Kerrie Diers (NRPC) 

 

Absent: Joe McGuire (alternate), Dotsie Millbrandt, Bruce Mann  
 

Call to order: 7:30 pm 
 

Next Meetings: Regular meeting, October 29, 2008. 
 

Old Business:   None 

 
New Business: 

 
Note:  These minutes are derived from Pam’s notes. 

 

7:30 
 Mark Archembault present for the Nashua River Watershed Association. Discussion 

ensued regarding our responsibilies and requirements should we join.  Mark A. asserted 

that its members from surrounding towns that join the Association attend meetings and 
report back helpful information, no regulatory authority is assumed by the Association. 

 
8:30 

 Pam Lassen brought up a comment from Dave Parker. Dave was waiting for a letter from 

the Selectment to extend the work requirements on his subdivision.  Chris commented 

that the letter had been drafted and that Dave also owes them a copy of the deed.  Pam 
stated that she would let Dave know to contact the Selectmen's Office. 

 
8:45 

 Kerrie Diers and board members discussed the contract with Nashua Regional Planning 

Commission. 

 PB voted unanomously to sign the contract. 

 
9:15 

 Chris signed the NRPC contract. 

 
9:20 

 Discussion on items to work with NRPC on: 

 Regulations changes 

 Road creation - "active and substantial" 

 By-laws & procedures 

 Application process  

 
Public Hearings:  None 

 

Adjourn:   Meeting is adjourned at 9:30. 


